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Tuesday, 21 November 2023 

Y2 National Space Centre 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Y2 National Space Centre – Tuesday 5th December 2023 

Some exciting news!  As part of the children’s learning in history we will be going to the National Space Centre 

on the Tuesday 5th December 2023. The trip will be an excellent opportunity to provide the class with an 

immersive experience and workshop linked to the theme of ‘Space travel’.  

We are asking parents/carers for a voluntary contribution of £15 to cover the cost of admission to the centre, 

a planetarium show and coach travel to and from the centre. Please submit payment for this visit into the office 

or via Parent Pay and sign and return the permission slip below by 28th November 2023.  If you are unsure about 

how to access the Parent Pay platform, please telephone the office staff who will be happy to assist you.   

We will be travelling via coach which will be leaving school at 8:30am prompt please make sure you are in 

school for 8:45 and we will be returning to school at approximately 3:30pm.  

All pupils will be provided with a packed lunch but please feel free to add extra snacks and drinks (no glass 

bottles or fizzy drinks).  On the day your child will need sensible shoes, a backpack, and a waterproof coat. 

Thank you very much for your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Woffindin 

Year 2 teacher 
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Y2 National Space Centre – Tuesday 5th December 2023 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to take part in the visit to the National 

Space Centre on Tuesday 5th December. 

I understand my child be returning back to school at the later time of approximately 3:30pm. 

I have enclosed payment of £15                            I will pay on parent pay.  

 

Signed __________________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
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